
  

 

 

Krokidas & Bluestein Partner Emily Kretchmer to Co-Lead Discussion for the Boston 
Bar Association: “From Bills to Laws: An Update on Massachusetts Healthcare 

Legislation” 
 

Krokidas & Bluestein is pleased to share that Emily Kretchmer, a partner in the firm’s 
healthcare practice, will co-lead a discussion for the Boston Bar Association Health Law 
Section on October 29 entitled “From Bills to Laws: An Update on Massachusetts 
Healthcare Legislation.” Emily and Mark Phillips, StaN Director for Representative Stanley 
and Chair of the Joint Committee on Elder ANairs, will be covering the omnibus long-term 
bill, Chapter 197 of the Acts of 2024, “An Act to Improve Quality and Oversight of Long-Term 
Care,” that was passed in September. The bill includes sweeping changes impacting 
nursing homes and assisted living residences. 

Krokidas & Bluestein is home to one of the area’s premier health law groups; the firm has 
played a central role in strengthening the base of providers in the region who are working 
vigorously to further their missions. We forge long-term relationships with our clients, 
advising them from start up through growth and repositioning, business combinations and 
transfers, and restructurings and dispositions. Our extensive industry knowledge helps give 
our healthcare and human service provider clients an edge in regulatory matters, complex 
transactions, and enforcement actions. The firm also provides comprehensive 
representation on corporate and governance, litigation, nonprofit tax, finance, real estate, 
and employment matters. K&B attorneys in those areas are experienced in working with 
health and human service providers. 

 


